Supplement to the Hispanic STEM Initiative Update

March 16, 2012

Dear Friends,

I am forwarding a brief supplement to last month’s issue of the Hispanic STEM Initiative Update. The first item is time-sensitive and represents an excellent opportunity for middle-schoolers. Please share this information with your network of contacts and especially with connections you may have with middle schools in your community, city, state, or region.

The second item pertains the work in parent training of one of our key partners which has drawn the attention of highly-regarded celebrity, Ms. Eva Longoria. It is one thing for us to appreciate and recognize the important work that our partners conduct on a daily basis. It is rewarding when it receives the acknowledgement and praise of a celebrity of the caliber of Ms. Longoria. Congratulations to David Valladolid, National President & CEO of PIQE, and his staff for receiving this recognition, and Jorge Haynes, External Director of the California State University System, for collaborating with and supporting PIQE’s work.

Finally, I am including an opinion piece about encouraging Hispanic students to pursue healthcare careers by Antonio Tijerino, Hispanic Heritage Foundation, that was published in the Miami Herald. Please take a few moments to review and share these items.
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CHANCE TO WIN $25,000





	





	Exclusive Mentorship with 3M Scientists
Ten finalists will have the opportunity to work directly with a 3M scientist during an exclusive summer mentorship and bring their innovative ideas to life.

Visit www.YoungScientistChallenge.com to find:
· Entry topics and guidelines
· Lessons and interactives to use in the classroom

· A letter to send home to your student’s parents (in both Spanish and English)

· Free downloadable certificates for your district’s science stars
All video entries must be submitted online no later than April 19, 2012.
Questions?
E-mail us at YSC@discovery.com
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Subject: PIQE & Eva Longoria
Dear PIQE Supporters: A couple of weeks ago, a Hollywood Agent contacted us that a client of hers would like to meet me and learn about the work of PIQE. They initially refused to tell us who the Hollywood Star was and they asked once we knew that it had to be kept totally quiet. If it got out on FACEBOOK or over the phone network, it would be cancelled. A week ago they informed me that it was EVA LONGORIA and she wanted to meet at the LA PIQE Office. Since Ms. Longoria is currently doing her Masters in Chicano Studies at Cal State Northridge and they heard about our collaboration with the CSU, they asked if we could have someone from the CSU at our meeting.

Last Friday, I along with PIQE staff (Alma El Issa & Maria Elena Meraz) met with Eva Longoria at the PIQE LA District Office along with three of her agents. We were joined by Jorge Haynes, External Director of the California State University (CSU). Ms. Longoria is visiting several non-profit organizations in LA to choose and connect one to her Foundation and to help them market their program. Keep your fingers crossed for PIQE. Our meeting went very well! She met with me and staff for 30 minutes and then we had five mothers (PIQE Graduates) and six of their daughters join us in our conference room for another 30 minutes. She asked the parents and students to tell her how PIQE impacted them and their education. In less than five minutes, they had everyone in the room crying with their stories. I plan to ask Maria Elena Meraz, LA Executive Director to invite all the families back to the PIQE office to video tape their stories. There is nothing more powerful about PIQE then the stories by parents and students who have been impacted by our classes. After the meeting Eva asked to take some pictures with the PIQE staff, the parents and their daughters. I’ve attached a couple of pictures for you to see. After the meeting they gave us permission to make this encounter public. 
I know, poor US! But, somebody had to meet with her! 
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David Valladolid

National President & CEO

22 West 35th Street, Suite 201

National City, CA 91950

San Diego County

Phone: 619.420.4499

Fax: 619.420.4501

Mobile: 619.884.2218

www.piqe.org dvalladolid@piqe.org 

PIQE's Mission: We are committed to connect families, schools and community

as partners to advance the education of every child through parent engagement!
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Opinion
America needs Latino healthcare providers
BY ANTONIO TIJERINO
www.HispanicHeritage.org 
The Miami Herald
Posted on Monday, 12.26.11
Coral Gables Senior High School-product Rayden Llano’s travels as a college student have taken him much farther than the usual spring-break blowout at the beach with his buddies.
Since Rayden graduated in the top two percent of his class at Stanford as biology major last year he has studied the healthcare systems of France, Spain and Japan as a Luce Scholar. Recently, he was in Rwanda with the Clinton Global Initiative. This past month, Rayden was awarded the prestigious Marshall Scholarship and will be studying healthcare policy at the London School of Economics.
America needs people like Rayden. As an accomplished Latino interested in a healthcare career, it is critical that young people like him make an impact in our country. And we need build a path for other accomplished Latinos to follow in the healthcare space. There is no more potentially fecund or needy segment of the population. 
Here’s why: Although Latinos represent nearly 17 percent of the overall population, the Census Bureau reports Hispanics are glaringly underrepresented in healthcare fields making up only two percent of nurses, just over three percent of pharmacists, and under four percent of physicians. According to the Association of American Medical Colleges (AAMC), there are over 3,000 Latino patients to each Latino physician. In comparison, the ratio for non-Latinos is about 335 patients for each doctor. And with the current healthcare workforce in 37 to 50 age range, the need to invest in students like Rayden is critical, not just for Latinos, but for America. 
The Hispanic Heritage Foundation (HHF) and CVS Caremark are working together to identify, inspire, prepare and position other young Latinos to follow in Rayden’s footsteps into the healthcare field through the Healthcare category as part of the long-standing Youth Awards program, which featured Rayden five years ago.
This year, another talented group of high school seniors focused on healthcare were brought into the fold in 10 regions across the country, including Miami. The new class will be exposed to college-age and young professionals like Rayden, who has taken a leadership role by sharing his experiences and vision through HHF’s continuum called Latinos On Fast Track (LOFT). And the destination of the fast track in this case is the healthcare field. 
The key to keeping America healthy in the future will be the development of a long-term plan for nonprofits like HHF, public and private partners like CVS Caremark, and established leaders like Miami’s Dr. Pedro Jose Greer, Jr. to work together and stay connected with emerging healthcare professionals as they attend college and enter the workforce.
That is the cycle we have developed. “We need a systematic approach to closing the gap in healthcare disparities which taps all of our available resources including young Latinos,” said Dr. Greer, who is assistant dean of academic affairs and chair of the Department of Humanities, Health and Society at Florida International University School of Medicine. “The future depends on such an approach.”

Read more here: http://www.miamiherald.com/2011/12/26/2559775/america-needs-latino-healthcare.html#storylink=cpy


Have a good weekend & Happy St. Patty’s Day.

Adam

Adam Chavarria

President

Hispanic STEM Initiative

